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My, Harold L. Price . T
Dirccteor of Fegulation .
L. S. Atomic EneIgy Cormission -
Washington, D. C. 20345 L
. .
Dezr Mr. Price: s

Thank you for your letter of Fehruary 10, 1971, to
\ir. Ruckeclsuaus requesting corments on the Draft Detailed Statcncnf
on tha Lnvirenuental Considerations related to the proposed counstruc=
tion of the Midland Flant,.tnits 1 and 2. The ¢enclosed report
constitute:rn & surmary qf the technical comments develcped by the
various op-rating offices of tne Environmental Protection Agency.

We would appreciate receiving your corpilation of comments by
other azzncies when it is cvmpietod. 1f this Agency can assist you
further in this matter, we would be happy te do so.

Sincerely/jours,
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Thomas 7. Carrcl)
Enclosure Assistant Administrutor for
Planning and Management

0% -2 rf {be Secretary
Fuar® Freotings
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